
From: bianca solima <bianca_solima_86@hotmail.com> 
To: "veu@esc.vic.gov.au" <veu@esc.vic.gov.au> 
Date: 16/04/2019 01:16 PM 
Subject: Non omni-directional lamp transition period for activity 21A 
 
 
 

We would like to advise that we will be happy for the extension to occur until 31st July 
2019. 
 
Thank you 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Bianca Solima 
 
Operations Manager 
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